The Florida State University
Tallahassee, Florida 32306

/ Instructional Support Center
Evaluation Services

106 Johnston Building January 10, 1995

Memorandum

To : FSU Faculty
From : Ray Frostlﬂ%¢

Re. : Corrected SIRS Reports for Fall 1994 Semester

Enclosed please find your corrected SIRS report for Fall 1994.
The report that you received earlier should be discarded as it
contains an error in the labeling of the comparison group that
you selected. The error affected only the labeling of the
comparison group, not the statistical computations.

This error was a result of a programming error that occurred in
the conversion of the old "mainframe" SIRS software to new

software that runs on a microcomputer.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this has caused you.



